
 
 

Year 4 Newsletter - Summer 2019 
 Year 4 children and staff 

are looking forward to 

an exciting, busy and 

successful Summer term. 

This newsletter is to 

keep parents/carers 

informed of some key 

events and information. 

PE 

PE will be on Mondays 

and Fridays. Monday’s 

PE session will be taken 

by the Class Teacher, Mr 

Kelly and Friday’s session 

will be led by Mr Brown 

from the Sports 

Partnership. As the 

weather is becoming 

warmer, we will aim to 

have more sessions 

outside. Please ensure 

that they have the 

correct foot-ware for 

this. 

Trips 

Our residential trip to 

North Northumberland 

will be 22nd May – 24th 

May 2019. Letters have 

been sent out with a list 

of all the essential 

clothes/equipment that 

the children must bring 

with them. We will also 

be visiting the Newcastle 

Keep and Garth in June. 

PE Kit 

Please ensure that your 

child does bring their PE 

kit into school and that it 

is the correct type. We 

ask that they wear white 

shirts and black 

shorts/sports trousers. 

Sports Tournaments 

Year 4 pupils had an 

historic victory in the 

Tag Rugby competition 

earlier this year. We will 

be selecting children to 

represent the school at 

the forthcoming tennis 

and golf tournaments. 

Please check that your 

child is passing on letters 

about these events to 

you when they are 

collected at 3.15pm 

 

Homework 

Homework will be given out every Monday and should 

be completed and returned to the teacher by Friday. 

Children should also be completing at least 30 minutes 

per week on the new ‘Mathletics’ programme and 

reading their home-reading book. We also ask for your 

support by ensuring that children read to an adult at 

home for 5 or more minutes each day. This should be 

recorded in their school diaries/planners which should 

be brought to school every day. We look forward to 

your support in this. 

 


